
 

 

What we do to keep your child 

safe on the internet: 

 Your child is taught how to keep 
themselves safe through the 
school computing curriculum. 

 Children are not left unsupervised 
on the internet.  

 We have an enhanced filter on 
the internet to block 

inappropriate content and social 
networking sits.  

 We encourage children to keep 
their passwords safe.   

 

What you can do to keep your 

child safe online: 

 Talk to your child about what 
they are up to online. 

 Set boundaries in the online 
world just as you would in the 

real world.  

 Keep all equipment that connects 
to the internet in a family space.  

 Use parent controls on devices 
that link to the internet.  

 

For further information please look at 
www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

 

E-Safety at Town Lane Infant School 



 

 

 

What is the VLE?  

The virtual learning environment (VLE) 
is an e-learning education system based 
on the internet. It gives virtual access to 

class content, homework, attendance 
(currently not available), educational 

links, letters, consent forms, 
information, opportunities to make 

payments for trips, dinner money, etc 
(currently not available).    

 

 

Virtual Learning Environment  

 How to log on: 

 Type in the website domain name 
(www.townlaneinfantschool.escho
ols.co.uk) into the address bar at 
the top of your internet browser. 

 

 Click on the login button at the 
top right hand side of the page.  

 

 Type in your personal username 
and password to log in.  

 

 You now have access to your 
child’s learning journey.   

 


